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Weekly Bulletin - 26.09.2025 

Monday 13th October - National Day of Spain 

On Monday 13th October, in school, we will be celebrating National Day of Spain 
as part of our languages curriculum. On this day, classes from Nursery to Year 6 
will be taking part in a range of activities to explore Spanish culture. 

Our kitchen staff have kindly offered to prepare a Spanish themed lunch     
children having a hot dinner. 

Finally, your child is welcome to come to school wearing a Spanish word, an item 
of red/yellow clothing (with their uniform) or a red/yellow accessory. This is 
optional. 

Boreatton Park 

Our Year 6 children have had an incredible time at 
Boreatton Park this week. They have abseiled, built 
rafts, shot rifles, fenced, climbed, to name but a few 
activities! There behaviour has been exceptional, and 
we are so proud. They 
return today tired, but 
full of the most             
wonderful memories.  

A huge thank you to the 
staff who have            
accompanied them.   

Healthy Snacks 

Please can you check the snacks that your child is 
bringing with them to school. Some children are 
bring share bags, lollies, chocolate bars and sweets. 
As a school, we want to encourage healthier options 
such as fruit, vegetable sticks, rice cakes and 
crackers. Please can you consider snack choices 
carefully before sending them it.  

Please do not send nuts.  




